
 

 

 

QUEEN’S VALLEY SCHOOL 

Parental Circular for Class XII 

 

QVS/2019-20/CC-5                            Monday,  22nd April, 2019 

 

Dear Parent                                                                                                                  

In order to break the monotony of the daily routine, the school is taking the students of class XII out for a 

movie. The movie “Dumbo” will be screened for the students on Thursday, 25th April, 2019 during school 

timings only.                                       

Interested students may give their consent latest by Tuesday, 23rd April, 2019 with their respective class 

teachers.  

Please note the following :   

• The buses will leave at  8.00 a.m sharp from the school. 

• Dispersal in the afternoon will remain as usual. 

• The students are expected to be in proper school uniform.( Summer uniform with stockings ) 

• Make sure your ward applies Odomos or any other mosquito repellent. 

• Wearing the I Card is mandatory. 

• Mobile phones and cameras are strictly prohibited. 

• No eatables are allowed inside the movie hall. Though your ward should carry her proper lunch. 

• This is completely an optional outing. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CONSENT SLIP 

 I, _______________________ parent of _____________________ of class ___________ ALLOW/ DO NOT  

 

ALLOW  my ward to go for the movie “ Dumbo”  on Thursday , 25th April, 2019  . 
 

 
 

Parent’s Signature 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


